
Help Stop Medicare Fraud In Its Tracks

Watch out for scam phone calls. If someone tries 
to get personal information or pressure you into 
something - Hang up the phone!!

If someone comes to your door and says they are 
with Medicare or some other health care company - 
Shut the door...It is shrewd to be rude!!

Shred unneeded Medicare, health care papers and 
other important documents - Crooks go though the 
trash!!
Remember to “report” suspected fraud, errors 
or abuse. Gather the facts & contact your MAP 
program.
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The first step to preventing fraud is to protect your  
personal information.

DON’T give your information to anyone you don’t know, even if 
they claim to be from Medicare. 

DON’T print your Social Security Number on checks. 

DON’T carry your Medicare card in a purse or wallet. 

Read your Medicare Summary Notice (MSN). 

This is a copy of the bill your doctor sends to Medicare. It’s 
your responsibility to be sure the charges are correct.

Things to look for:

• Duplicate payments for the same service.

• Dates of service on the MSN differ from the dates you re-
ceived the service.

• Items or services you do not have records of having received.

• Billing for medical equipment or services that  
your doctor did not order.

Above all... report discrepancies or any concerns you might 
have to our Medicare Fraud Helpline.

If you do not feel comfortable contacting the provider or if your 
concerns were not answered, call MAP at 1.800.763.2828 
and we can assist you. 

PROTECT.

Detect.

Report.
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